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ACLUVA Intake <intake@acluva.org> 9/5/2023 7:21 AM

Re: Intake

To rbhill67 @comcast.net

Dear Roberta,

Thank you for contacting the ACLU of Virginia. We have reviewed the issue(s) and concern(s) you have brought to
the attention of our office and regret that we will not be able to provide you with representation or legal assistance.
While we sympathize with your situation, there are unfortunately many instances of unfairness and injustice that the
ACLU of Virginia does not have the capacity to handle due to our limited staff and resources. The information
provided in this letter is not legal advice, and you should not rely on it as legal advice. To attain legal advice on your
specific situation, you should speak with a lawyer who is able to provide you with legal assistance regarding your
individual issue(s) or concern(s).

Below is a link with information about how to file Judicial complaints:

Judicial Inquiry and Review Commission

http://www.courts.state.va.us/agencies/jirc/home.html

Below is a resource that may be able to provide you with information.

Legal Services
Virginia State Bar

1111 E Main St., Suite 700

Richmond, Virginia 23219

Office Phone: (804) 775-0500

Website: http://www.vsb.org/

The Virginia State Bar (“VSB”) website offers resources and contact information for legal services statewide,
including information and resources for low-cost and pro bono representation. The VSB also offers a Virginia
Lawyer Referral Service (“VLRS”) which connects you to a lawyer in your area who can provide a 30-minute
consultation for $35 — no strings attached. You can access VLRS services online by visiting the website:
http://www.vsb.org/virs/, by email at lawyerreferral@vsb.org, or by calling the statewide and nationwide toll-free
phone number (800) 552-7977 (call (804) 775-0808 for Virginia Lawyer Referral Services in the metro Richmond
area) between the hours of 9am and 5pm, Monday through Friday.

We hope this information is helpful to you in addressing the concerns or issues you have raised. Please be advised
the ACLU of Virginia is not undertaking legal representation of you and the ACLU of Virginia is not responsible for
ensuring that any statute of limitations requirement or any other requirements or deadline is met in your case. The
ACLU of Virginia has not formed an opinion that these suggestions are appropriate, we are merely providing them
as a courtesy to you.

Thanks again for contacting the ACLU of Virginia.

Sincerely,
ACLU of Virginia Legal Department

9/6/2023, 12:55 AM



